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Date:-09-08-2023 

Greeting from Carmel Academy! 

Dear Parents, 

We feel proud to be Indians and it’s equally important that patriotic feelings are instilled 
in our future generations. 

Our Pre Primary section will be celebrating Independence Day on Monday, 14th August, 

2023. 

On this Independence Day let’s infuse a spirit of patriotism among our tiny tots. 

Keeping this objective in mind our facilitators have planned class activity for all the 
levels. 

Points to be noted:  

 Children can dress up as any National Leader or Freedom Fighter and speak a 
few lines about them. 

 Parents are requested to send any tricolour food item of your wards choice in their 
snack box. 

 Hiring costumes is not encouraged. 

 Child should carry a spare dress on that day. 

 Kindly consider this as a class activity and not a competition.  It will be conducted 
during the school hours. 

 15th August, 2023 will be a holiday for all the Pre Primary sections. 

We are looking forward to see our tiny tots in action! 

 
Warm regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 


